
 

Happy Holidays!  

December 18th, 2019 

Greetings BFET Team!  

This is the time of year to be merry and bright! It is also the 

most wonderful time of year, in case you have not heard  

The spirit of the Holidays brings about many thankful hearts 

and joyous memories.  

Thank you for all your hard work, dedication, and awesome 

efforts in 2019! You all are truly amazing. Your students are 

extremely lucky to have you in their corners!   

Here is to wishing you all the very best of the holiday 

happiness. May your homes be filled with joy and warmth and 

your hearts with love!   

Cheers,  

Jennifer Dellinger 

Program Administrator, Workforce Education 


